
Ladies,  

    Can you think of anything more fun than running around with your 

friends on a warm spring day, along with carrying a stick and trying to 

score more than your opponents?  

   If this sounds like something you’re interested in why not sign up for 

the Girls Modified Lacrosse team! 

 Sign up in the Health office, practices start on March 11
th

.  

Coach Bonnie and Coach Zilgme are looking forward to a fun and 

exciting season.  


